
From: Frank Gentry
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Auburn Operating Company, LLC - Safranek # 04-1`296H Well APD & Stum # 06-0715 Well APD - Well

Name Corrections
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2011 2:07:25 PM

Bill,    I forgot to ask you for a reply email if the below email is satisfactory in terms of explanation
and request.    Frank Gentry
 

From: Frank Gentry [mailto:fgentry@sierraok.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 2:05 PM
To: 'bill.yokley@state.co.us'
Subject: Auburn Operating Company, LLC - Safranek # 04-1`296H Well APD & Stum # 06-0715 Well
APD - Well Name Corrections
 
Mr. Bill Yokley, 
 
Per our subject telephone conversation early this afternoon, please change the well names per
below detail and comments. 
 
 
Please be advised that there is an inadvertent mistake on well names for both the above Stum
and Safranek wells relative to 4 documents pertaining to the 30 Day Notice of Intent to Drill, the
Surface Use Consultation, and the Waiver of the 20 Day Comment Period signed by both the
Safranek  and Stum Landowners as well as the applicable Government Designee for these 2
wells.  On the e filed documents, the Safranek well was misnamed the Safranek # 2-12 .… and
should be changed/corrected to Safranek # 04-1296H.    The Stum well was misnamed the Stum #
2-7…and should be changed/corrected to Stum # 06-0715.
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned immediately.  I sincerely appreciate your
cooperation and assistance. 
 
Respectfully,
 
Frank Gentry
Sierra Engineering
Consultant to Auburn Operating Company, LLC
(307) 262-0082  (cell)
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